
Fire Prevention Guidelines – No 9 Burghley Lane, Stamford 

Reviewed October 2024 

 

Fire Risk Assessment for No 9 Burghley Lane is low risk, we ask guests to 
follow these guidelines to prevent fires. 

 

No open fires – the chimneys are blocked off. 

No candles of any kind including birthday cake candles. 

No BBQ’s in courtyard 

No portable electric heaters 

Please switch of all lights and oven and hob when accommodation not 
occupied. 

Please use hair straighteners responsible make sure turned off after use 
and leave to cool in a safe position 

No charging of e bikes and scooters overnight and only to be charged when 
property occupied and charging supervised. 

No charging of electric vehicle from the property 

No fireworks inside or outside the property 

No smoking  

No deep fat fryers to be brought to use at property. 

Thank you for following these guidelines 

 


